
  

 

 

 

 

Junior School Newsletter  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
        

        

    

                                                         

I hope your all had an enjoyable and restful summer break 

and are looking forward to the new school year. This is the 

first of this term's newsletters which we hope will keep 

you informed about events that are planned or to tell you 

how they went! 
 

Healthy Schools’ Program – We will continue to promote 

exercise and healthy eating during the school day, 

therefore, children in J 2  –  4  may bring a h e a l t h y  

s n a c k  for break time—with Fridays being the 

exception if desired. 

Punctuality - The children may enter the school from 

8:15am. Please note that before this time children may 

not be supervised.  

School Uniform - The children have made a very good 

start to the new academic year and look incredibly 

smart. Please ensure that jewellery is not worn, the only 

exception being stud earrings.  

A really big plea to label ALL your children’s clothes, 

thank you! 

We still have some lost property from last term – it 

will be on display in the hallway in the Junior School 

for this week and next then any items remaining will 

be taken to the charity shop. 

ParentMail/ Contact details - Please remember to 

inform the school office if you change your email or 

telephone number. It is vital that we have up-to-date 

details. 

Please can all children bring their PE kit in at the 

beginning of each week – it will be sent home on a 

Friday for washing, although as this term involves both 

Rugby/football and cross-country, it may be necessary 

to send it home more often! 

Mouth guards and shin pads – Please It is essential that all 

children have these vital pieces of equipment in order to be able 

to take part in the games programme this term. 

 

       

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 Thurs 13th September  Swimming Gala  v 

Bucknell (H) 2pm start 

 Thurs 20th November Boys Football and 

Girls Hockey v Moreton Hall (Home) 2.30pm 

Start 

  

  

Our wonderful Junior School Pupils – Day 1 

 

 

Times Tables - All children will be bringing home a 

times table book to help them learn their allotted 

times table.  Although there are six sections most 

will need to practice further on scrap paper to fully 

consolidate their learning. 

Mathletics homework will also be set each week 

and children will need access to a computer at 

home. The site is fully secure and your child’s User 

Name and Password is in their learning diary. 

Please note that there will be a beginner recorder 

group lesson available which will be run during a 

lunch time by Mrs Norton. Cost is £2 a week.  

Please inform your child’s form teacher if you 

would like your chjld to take part. 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  Swimming lessons at Knighton 

swimming pool start on Wed 7th November 2018.  

Parents are welcome to pick up from Knighton at 

3.30pm if you so wish.  Students who remain will 

be taken back to school.  Buses as normal 

 


